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From: Sally Brown  

Subject: Response from Rosedale Parish Council
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
The Council considered the following planning applications;
 

07354
 

The Council noted planning applications and related correspondence received by
the Clerk from NYMNPA and associated agencies since the previous meeting;
 

 

 

 

 
NYM/2017/0702/FL  The Old Chapel, Rosedale East Application for Full Permission
variation of condition 2 (material amendment) of planning approval
NYM/2015/0226/FL to allow an increase in height of flue pipe (retrospective)
 
The Council had no objection7
 
Should a planning application be included, the copy of the application is made by
the authority pursuant to section 47 of the Copyright, Design and Patents Act
1988.  Permission has been received from the relevant planning authority to share
the information contained solely for the consultation. 
 

 
Sally Brown
 
West View, Queen Street, Gillamoor YO62 7HU
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